
From: rbone73@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Rob Bodner
To: JCSS Exhibits
Subject: April 11 Hearing - Supportive testimony for HB 2019
Date: Friday, April 12, 2019 9:49:02 AM

Dear Joint Commitee on Student success,

It is way past time that we invest in the future of our children, or our schools and of our public education. Research
shows that if a person is educated then they stand a better chance of improving their lives, earning more money and
improving their future.  Our schools are in bad need of repairs, our children need more resources, better programs,
teachers need more support, classroom sizes are too big for truly successful learning. We have failed our students
long enough. Time to start paying into support successful students in the classroom.

Sincerely,
Rob Bodner
5705 SE Washington St  Portland, OR 97215-1874
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